
 

 

Dear Parents, Students and Community Members 
 
Welcome back to Term Three.  Whilst on morning duty, it was great to see all the 
students looking refreshed, big smiles on their faces, and ready for another term’s 
work.  It was nice to see many students taking pride in their school uniform.  Shirts 
were tucked in, ties were nice and straight, hair tied back. 
 
It was interesting to read an extract from The West Australian over the holidays.  
After clearing out my shed, I came across this old newspaper. 
 
The article, ‘What kids should do before they’re 12’ made me think, how many of 
these things below did some of the children at Santa Clara do on their holidays?  
I hope they participated in at least one of these things. 
 
o Climb a tree  
o Camp under the stars 
o Build a cubby or treehouse 
o Catch a crab 
o Skim a stone 
o Make a leaf artwork 
o Go for a nature hike 
o Plant something and watch it grow        
o Go snorkelling 
o Play spotlight in the dark 
o Dig for worms in your backyard  
o Make a kite and fly it 
o Catch a frog or tadpole (and release it) 
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19 July 2018 IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

 

Friday 20 July: 

 2:30pm Assembly 
 

Tuesday 24 July: 

 8:45am Fr Chris to 

visit Year 2 Class 
 

Friday 27 July: 

 9:00am Year 6 

Participation Mass 

 2:30pm Assembly 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Tuesday 31 July: 

 6:00pm P&F Meeting 

 6:45pm Board 

Meeting 
 

Friday 3 August: 

 2:30pm Assembly 
 

Wednesday 8 August: 

 St Mary of the Cross, 

Virgin, Mary 

MacKillop & St 

Dominic – In class 

activities 
 

Thursday 9 August: 

 4:30pm – 6:00pm 

Confirmation Parent / 

Child Workshop 
 

Saturday 11 August: 

 St Clare’s Feast Day 
 

MONDAY 13 AUGUST: 

St Clare’s Feast Day  

o 9:00am Mass (Year 

1) 

o 10:20am Fete 

o 11:45am Talent 

Showcase 

o 1:30pm Tabloid 

Activities 
 

Wednesday 15 August: 

 9:00am Whole School 

Mass (Year 5) – The 

Assumption of the 

Blessed Virgin Mary 
 

Thursday 16 August: 

 School Photo Day 
 

Friday 17 August: 

 5:30pm School Disco 

 

 

 

o Go beachcombing and build a 
sandcastle    

o Paddle a kayak or stand-up paddle 
board     

o Mix a nature potion and mud pies        
o Learn to cook a recipe or two 
o Hang with some animals 
o Go fruit-picking 
o Go whale watching         
o Enjoy some quiet time under a 

waterfall 
o Ride (and fall off) a bike        
o Watch a sunrise and sunset 
 

A PRAYER FOR OUR STUDENTS 
 

Dear God, 

Thank you for the gift of education in every form.   

As our children prepare to start another semester,  

may confidence be their foundation,  

may grace be their guide  

and may hope be their compass toward a bright future.   

We pray they have eyes to see the needs  

of those around them and a heart to love well. 

May they face each day with positivity, 

know that no matter what comes their way,  

they don’t have to face it alone. 

In Jesus’ name, Amen. 

 

WEEKS 3 & 4 

Monday 30 July to  

Friday 10 August 

In Term Swimming 

Lessons for  

Pre-Primary to Year 6 

 at Cannington 

Leisureplex, corner of 

Wharf & Sevenoaks 

Streets, Cannington 
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24 of the Nativity of  
St John the Baptist 
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FATHER VISITING YEAR TWO 
Father Chris will be visiting the Year Two Class on Tuesday 24 July 2018 at 8:45am.  Parents are invited 
to attend the morning. 
 

IN-TERM SWIMMING – WEEK THREE & WEEK FOUR 
As mentioned in the last Newsletter, In-Term Swimming will commence on Monday 30 July and conclude 
on Friday 10 August 2018. The In-Term Swimming will again be held at the Cannington Leisureplex.  
Children should wear their bathers under their sports uniform and bring their towel and a change of 
underwear. 
 
The schedule for the two weeks is: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parents are welcomed to attend these sessions. 
 
Larry King 
Acting Principal 
 

SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION PARENT/CHILD WORKSHOP –  
THURSDAY 9 AUGUST 

On Thursday 9 August, Mildred Rego, Catechist Service Team at Catholic Education Office, will be 
facilitating the Sacrament Parent/Child Workshop in the school hall.  The Workshop will commence at 
4:30pm and conclude at 6:00pm. 
 

Year Level Depart School Lesson Time Depart Pool Return to School 

Years 1 & 6 9:05am 9:30-10:10am 10:20am 10:30am 

PP & Year 4 9:55am 10:20-11:00am 11:10am 11:20am 

Years 2, 3 & 5 10:35am 11:10-11:50am 12:00pm 12:10pm 

 

 
The Feast Day of Santa Clara, whom our school is named after, occurs on 
Saturday 11 August 2018.  However, as the Feast Day occurs on a weekend, the 
school will celebrate the day on Monday 13 August. This day is always special to 
our community.  We are going to celebrate her memory with three activities, which 
will help the children remember her story. 
 

 

We once again ask parents to help to make our fundraising a success on our St Clare’s Feast Day.  Each 
class will organise a stall to raise funds for the children who are in the Catholic Missions around the 
world.  Our stalls will be run during the day and will begin operating at around 10:20am for approximately 
seventy minutes.  We ask that parents volunteer items for the stalls your children’s classrooms are 
operating so that our event is successful.  Most stalls will operate at a cost of 50 cents (with exception of 
the Year Three whole cakes stall).  Some may be as little as 20 cents.  Please send your child/ren along 
to school on Monday 13 August with a few coins to spend.  Could we please ask that you send along 
coins such as 10, 20 and 50 cents so that change does not become a concern. 
 
Please note the Feast of Santa Clara Mass will be held on Monday 13 August 2018 at the Santa Clara 
Parish commencing at 9:00am. 
 
The agenda for the day is as follows: 
 

9:00-9:45am   St Clare Mass at the Santa Clara Parish 
10:20-11:30am  School Fete  

 
  
11:45am-12:50pm – Talent Showcase (various Year Six Leadership students to compare) 
12:50-1:30pm  Lunch – P&F to supply a sausage sizzle for all children and staff 
1:30-3:00  Tabloid afternoon (3 mixed groups – PP-6) – 30 mins per session. 



Canteen News 
 

o Volunteers are needed in the Canteen. If 
you are available to come in and help, 
even if it’s for an hour, kindly fill in the 
attached form and return to the school 
office. Your help is always greatly 
appreciated! 

 
o Changes to Term 3 Menu: 
 

 Slams have been discontinued. 
 

 Party Pies are available for $1.00 each 
– Please remember to state how many 
you would like on the lunch order form. 

 

 Korma Chicken Curry - $4.00. 
 

Find us on FB 
Santa Clara School Canteen 
 

Sonia Thiel 
Canteen Manager 
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Do you practice Tai Chi, meditation, yoga, dance 
or any pass time that is unique to a particular 
culture? Would you like to share that pursuit with 
the students from Santa Clara? The school is 
celebrating the different cultural backgrounds of 
all our students and would love to hear from 
anyone who would be willing to present their 
particular craft, practice or hobby to our students. 
If this could be you, or a group that you may 
belong to, please contact Helen Jackson via 
email: Helen.Jackson@cewa.edu.au. 
 
We are also looking for Santa 
Clara students who would 
like to present their particular 
hobby, craft, martial art, 
dance etc to their school 
community. Please use the 
email address above if this 
could be your child. 

The stalls are: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

11:45am-12:50pm   Talent Showcase (various Year Six Leadership students to compare) 
12:50-1:30pm    Lunch – P&F to supply a sausage sizzle for all children and staff 
1:30-3:00pm    Tabloid afternoon (3 mixed groups – PP-6) – 30 mins per session 

1.  Dance in Hall – Just Dance  
2.  Activities in Pre-Primary 
3.  Tabloid Sport – Footy Goal Shooting, Beat the Goalkeeper - Soccer 

Goal Shooting, Adventure Playground Activity, Basketball Shooting etc) 
 

BOOK COVERING 
 

If you are able to help with some book 

covering, please come and see me in the 

Library on Tuesdays and maybe grab a 

bundle or two. 
 

Thanks so much from Mrs Kinsman 

Year Level Stall Please send along ... 

Pre-Primary Popcorn Miss Partington to advise parents 

Year One Pop Stick Raffle Red Dot prizes 

Year Two Cup Cakes Cup cakes and other single serve cakes 

Year Three Whole Cakes Whole cakes with name and ingredients in cake 

Year Four Savoury Foods Savoury muffins etc. 

Year Five Lucky Dip Jars Mrs Armstrong to advise parents 

Year Six Games / Raffles Fun packs as prizes 

 

CANTEEN ROSTERS 

Friday 20 July 

Theresa Lwin 

Monday 23 July 

HELP NEEDED 

Friday 27 July 

Tanya Spiegl 

Monday 30 July 

Genet Haile 

Friday 3 August 

HELP NEEDED 

Monday 6 August 

Michelle Kinsman 
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STEM is the future. STEM is science, technology, 
engineering, and math. ... Exposing Santa Clara 

students to simple STEM ideas sets a foundation for 
higher learning tomorrow. 

 STEM in Year 2 
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Cadbury Fundraiser 
We are still selling Freddo & 

Friends Fun Packs & Goody Boxes! 
 
Pick up a box of Freddo & Friends Fun 
Pack or Goody Box from Michelle 
Kinsman if you are interested in selling to 
family and friends. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOW IN STOCK! 
 

Please contact Michelle Kinsman if you would 
like to place an order, have any questions, or 
would like to have a browse through one of 
the books. 
 

 
 
 
 

Keyboard Lessons 
 

This Term, Keyed Up Music will be teaching 
Keyboard lessons on Mondays after school.  
 

Lessons start from: 
 

$17.50 for a group lesson of 4 people,  
$18.10 for a group lesson of 3,  
$22.55 for a shared lesson and  
$33.00 for an individual lesson 
 

If you are interested, please contact Therese on 
1300 366 243 or enrol at: 

www.keyedupmusic.com.au/enrolment-form. 
 
 
 

Uniform Shop News 
 

Open Wednesday mornings 

From 8:20am – 9:20am 
 

Perth Goju Karate 
 

Perth Goju Karate teaches karate 
classes at Santa Clara Catholic 
Primary School, in the school hall. 
 

A special offer for Santa Clara 
students - 4 WEEKS FREE beginners 
karate lessons! 
 

Classes are held after school and are 
a great way for children of all ages to 
learn self-defense in a fun and safe 
environment.  
 

We also teach classes for teens and adults in 
Melville and Willetton at night and they are 
fantastic for fitness, wellbeing and of course, self-
defense. 
 

Students who attend the schools on-site After Care 
are collected and taken to the class in the hall and 
returned to After Care when their class is finished. 
 

Classes continue over the school holidays (with a 
short break over the Christmas period) which 
makes it perfect for the kids who are looking to try 
something on the holidays. 
 

Karate has many benefits which include 
confidence, respect, discipline and fitness. 
 

Call now to take advantage of this 4 week trial. 

Sensei Johnny Moran - 0402 830 402 

 

Canteen Volunteers Reply Slip 
 
Yes, I would love to help in the canteen. 
 

Name:  _________________________________ 
 

Telephone No.: __________________________ 
 

Email Address: __________________________ 
 

I am available:  (please circle) 
       
  MONDAY          FRIDAY          BOTH DAYS 
 

As Required:          Monthly           Emergency 
 

              Once a Term     Twice a Term 
 

Please return to the school office. Thank you 

http://www.keyedupmusic.com.au/enrolment-form


  

 


